
Fellow Sons, 

 

At the Fall National Executive Committee meetings, Media and Communications Commission Chairman 

Michael Fox asked me to attend the American Legion Commission meeting to seek answers to questions 

and concerns we had from our meeting. After attending that meeting and a follow-up meeting with 

National Staff members, I have compiled the following concerns and replies. 

1. The Sons mobile App does not seem to be updated on a regular basis.  

(A) The Sons App is updated by stories that are sent into Legiontown. They are checked for 

content and grammar and then posted to the App. 

(B) Does your Squadron have an event coming up you want to highlight? Send in all your 

information and National Headquarters may send a team to cover your event and feature it 

in a prominent publication.    

2. Problems have been reported when the website is viewed from mobile phones. 

(A) They are working on a new interface for mobile access to both the Legion and the Sons 

websites. It is hoped that both will be finished shortly. 

3. I thanked them for placing Sons of The American Legion in the header on our website and noted 

that on the home page all the dropdown menus pertain to our site. However, after leaving the 

homepage all the dropdown menus go back to the Legion website. I asked if that could be 

changed so that all the dropdown menus stay on our site on all our pages. 

(A)  They will check into this and try to correct this situation. 

4. I also asked how we as Sons could help to keep things more current. 

(A) Simply send stories and pictures to Legiontown so they can be filtered and sent to the Sons 

App.  

It is now up to you, our members to help keep our Sons App up to date. We’re counting on your help. 

Yours in Service, 

 

Damon Bradtmueller 

Member, Media and Communications Commission 

Knowledge is Power 

  


